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German Pop Music Uwe Schütte 2017-01-11 The development
of German pop music represents a fascinating cultural
mirror to the history of post-war Germany, reflecting
sociological changes and political developments. While
film studies is an already established discipline,
German pop music is currently emerging as a new and
exciting field of academic study. This pioneering
companion is the first volume to provide a comprehensive
overview of the subject, charting the development of
German pop music from the post-war period 'Schlager' to
the present 'Diskursrock'. Written by acknowledged
experts from Germany, the UK and the US, the various
chapters provide overviews of pertinent genres as well
as focusing on major bands such as CAN, Kraftwerk or
Rammstein. While these acts have shaped the
international profile of German pop music, the volume
also undertakes in-depth examinations of the specific
German contributions to genres such as punk, industrial,
rap and techno. The survey is concluded by an interview
with the leading German pop theorist Diedrich
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Diederichsen. The volume constitutes an indispensible
companion for any student, teacher and scholar in the
area of German studies interested in contemporary
popular culture.
Feminist Media Elke Zobl 2014-04-30 While feminists have
long recognised the importance of self-managed,
alternative media to transport their messages, to
challenge the status quo, and to spin novel social
processes, this topic has been an under-researched area.
Hence, this book explores the processes of women's and
feminist media production in the context of
participatory spaces, technology, and cultural
citizenship. The collection is composed of theoretical
analyses and critical case studies. It highlights
contemporary alternative feminist media in general as
well as blogs, zines, culture jamming, and street art.
Warning Miracle
The Dean of Lismore's Book Thomas Maclauchlan 1862
Muslim Family Law in Sub-Saharan Africa Shamil Jeppie
2010 Offers comparative historical, anthropological and
legal perspectives on the ways in which French and
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British colonial administrations interacted with the
diversity of Islamic legal schools, scholars, and
practices in Africa.
The Collaborative Economy in Action: European
Perspectives Andrzej Klimczuk 2021-10-04 The book titled
The Collaborative Economy in Action: European
Perspectives is one of the important outcomes of the
COST Action CA16121, From Sharing to Caring: Examining
the Socio-Technical Aspects of the Collaborative Economy
(short name: Sharing and Caring; sharingandcaring.eu)
that was active between March 2017 and September 2021.
The Action was funded by the European Cooperation in
Science and Technology - COST
(www.cost.eu/actions/CA16121). The main objective of the
COST Action Sharing and Caring is the development of a
European network of researchers and practitioners
interested in investigating the collaborative economy
models, platforms, and their socio-technological
implications. The network involves scholars,
practitioners, communities, and policymakers. The COST
Action Sharing and Caring helped to connect research
initiatives across Europe and enabled scientists to
develop their ideas by collaborating with peers. This
collaboration opportunity represented a boost for the
participants' research, careers, and innovation
potential. The main aim of this book is to provide a
comprehensive overview of the collaborative economy (CE)
in European countries with a variety of its aspects for
a deeper understanding of the phenomenon as a whole. For
this reason, in July 2017, an open call for country
reports was distributed among the members of the COST
Action Sharing and Caring. Representatives of the member
countries were invited to produce short country reports
covering: definition(s) of the CE; types and models of
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the CE; key stakeholders involved; as well as
legislation and technological tools relevant for the CE.
Submitted reports varied in length and regarding the
level of detail included, in accordance with how much
information was available in each respective country at
the time of writing. Editors of the book have compiled
these early reports into a summary report, which was
intended as a first step in mapping the state of the CE
in Europe. The Member Countries Report on the
Collaborative Economy, edited by Gaia Mosconi, Agnieszka
Lukasiewicz, and Gabriela Avram (2018) that was
published on the Sharing and Caring website, represented
its first synergetic outcome and provided an overview of
the CE phenomenon as interpreted and manifested in each
of the countries part of the network. Additionally,
Sergio Nassare-Aznar, Kosjenka Dumančić, and Giulia
Priora compiled a Preliminary Legal Analysis of Country
Reports on Cases of Collaborative Economy (2018). In
2018, after undertaking an analysis of the previous
reports' strengths and weaknesses, the book editors
issued a call for an updated version of these country
reports. Prof. Ann Light advised the editorial team,
proposing a new format for country reports and 4000
words limit. The template included: Introduction,
Definition, Key Questions, Examples, Illustration,
Context, Developments, Issues, Other Major Players, and
Relevant Literature. The new template was approved by
the Management Committee in October 2018. The task force
that had supported the production of the first series of
country reports (Dimitar Trajanov, Maria del Mar Alonso,
Bálint Balázs, Kosjenka Dumančić, and Gabriela Avram)
acted as mentors for the team of authors in each
country. The final reports arrived at the end of 2018,
bringing the total number of submissions to 30 (twenty-
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nine European countries plus Georgia). A call for book
editors was issued, and a new editorial team was formed
by volunteers from the participants of the COST Action:
Andrzej Klimczuk, Vida Česnuityte, Cristina Miguel,
Santa Mijalche, Gabriela Avram, Bori Simonovits, Bálint
Balázs, Kostas Stefanidis, and Rafael Laurenti. The
editorial team organized the double-blind reviews of
reports and communicated to the authors the requirements
for improving their texts. After reviews, the authors
submitted updated versions of their country reports
providing up-to-date interdisciplinary analysis on the
state of the CE in 2019, when the reports were
collected. During the final phase, the chapters were
again reviewed by the lead editors together with all
editorial team members. At the time, the intention was
to update these reports again just before the end of the
COST Action Sharing and Caring in 2021 and to produce a
third edition. However, the COVID-19 pandemic changed
these plans. Thus, this final volume was created by 82
scholars-editors and contributors-and consists of
reports on 27 countries participating in the COST
Action.
Framed Elizabeth Carolyn Miller 2008 Framed uses fin de
siècle British crime narrative to pose a highly
interesting question: why do female criminal characters
tend to be alluring and appealing while fictional male
criminals of the era are unsympathetic or even
grotesque? In this elegantly argued study, Elizabeth
Carolyn Miller addresses this question, examining
popular literary and cinematic culture from roughly 1880
to 1914 to shed light on an otherwise overlooked social
and cultural type: the conspicuously glamorous New Woman
criminal. In so doing, she breaks with the many
Foucauldian studies of crime to emphasize the genuinely
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subversive aspects of these popular female figures.
Drawing on a rich body of archival material, Miller
argues that the New Woman Criminal exploited iconic
elements of late nineteenth- and early twentieth-century
commodity culture, including cosmetics and clothing, to
fashion an illicit identity that enabled her to subvert
legal authority in both the public and the private
spheres. "This is a truly extraordinary argument, one
that will forever alter our view of turn-of-the-century
literary culture, and Miller has demonstrated it with an
enrapturing series of readings of fictional and filmic
criminal figures. In the process, she has filled a gap
between feminist studies of the New Woman of the 1890s
and more gender-neutral studies of early twentiethcentury literary and social change. Her book offers an
extraordinarily important new way to think about the
changing shape of political culture at the turn of the
century." ---John Kucich, Professor of English, Rutgers
University "Given the intellectual adventurousness of
these chapters, the rich material that the author has
brought to bear, and its combination of archival depth
and disciplinary range, any reader of this remarkable
book will be amply rewarded." ---Jonathan Freedman,
Professor of English and American Culture, University of
Michigan Elizabeth Carolyn Miller is Assistant Professor
of English at the University of California, Davis.
digitalculturebooks is an imprint of the University of
Michigan and the Scholarly Publishing Office of the
University of Michigan Library dedicated to publishing
innovative and accessible work exploring new media and
their impact on society, culture, and scholarly
communication. Visit the website at
www.digitalculture.org.
How to Rebuild and Modify Rochester Quadrajet
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Carburetors Cliff Ruggles 2006 The Rochester Quadrajet
carburetor was found perched atop the engine of many a
classic GM performance vehicle. The Q-Jet is a very
capable but often misunderstood carb. This book, How to
Rebuild and Modify Rochester Quadrajet Carburetors,
seeks to lift the veil of mystery surrounding the Q-Jet
and show owners how to tune and modify their carbs for
maximum performance. The book will be a complete guide
to selecting, rebuilding, and modifying the Q-Jet, aimed
at both muscle car restorers and racers. The book
includes a history of the Q-Jet, an explanation of how
the carb works, a guide to selecting and finding the
right carb, instructions on how to rebuild the carb, and
extensive descriptions of high-performance modifications
that will help anyone with a Q-Jet carb crush the
competition.
Exploring Writing John Langan 2007
Exploring Writing John Langan 2018-10 Becoming a writer
is a journey, and Exploring Writing: Paragraphs and
Essays will serve as your students & ' guidebook every
step of the way. Emphasizing both process and practice,
with a focus on revision, this text will help students
apply and advance their writing skills. Mastering
essential sentence skills, learning to write effective
paragraphs and essays, and becoming a critical reader
are turning points for every writer, and they will
prepare the students for writing situations in college
and beyond.
The Class-book of Etymology James Lynd 1847
The Shadow and Its Shadow Paul Hammond 2000-11 The
Shadow and Its Shadow is a classic collection of
writings by the Surrealists on their mad love of
moviegoing. The forty-odd theoretical, polemical, and
poetical re-visions of the seventh art in this anthology
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document Surrealism's scandalous and nonreductive take
on film. Writing between 1918 and 1977, the essayists
include such names as André Breton, Louis Aragon, Robert
Desnos, Salvador Dalí, Luis Buñuel, and man Ray, as well
as many of the less famous though equally fascinating
figures of the movement. Paul Hammond's introduction
limns the history of Surrealist cinemania, highlighting
how these revolutionary poets, artists, and philosophers
sifted the silt of commercial-often Hollywood-cinema for
the odd fleck of gold, the windfall movie that, somehow
slipping past the censor, questioned the dominant order.
Such prospecting pivoted around the notion of lyrical
behavior-as depicted on the screen and as lived in the
movie house. The representation of such behavior led the
Surrealists to valorize the manifest content of such
denigrated genres as silent and sound comedy, romantic
melodrama, film noir, horror movies. As to lived
experience, moviegoing Surrealists looked to the
spectacle's latent meaning, reading films as the
unwitting providers of redemptive sequences that could
be mentally clipped out of their narrative context and
inserted into daily life-there, to provoke new
adventures. Hammond's book is a reminder of the wealth
and range of surrealist writings on the cinema. . . .
[T]he work represented here is still challenging and
genuinely eccentric, locating itself in an 'ethic' of
love, reverie and revolt. --Sight & Sound Hammond, who
is the author of the invaluable anthology The Shadow and
its Shadow: Surrealist Writing on the Cinema (1978),
writes about cinema independently of the changing
academic and cultural fashions of film theory and abhors
the dogmas of contemporary border-patrol thought. His
magnetically appealing free-wheeling form of erudite
film-critical writing is recognisable for its
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iconoclastic humour, non-authoritarian verve and playful
witty discursivity. --John Conomos, Senses of Cinema
Paul Hammond is a writer, editor, and translator living
in Barcelona. He is the author of Constellations of
Miró, Breton which was published by City Lights.
Freedom of Expression® Kembrew McLeod 2007 In 1998 the
author, a professional prankster, trademarked the phrase
"freedom of expression" to show how the expression of
ideas was being restricted. Now he uses intellectual
property law as the focal point to show how economic
concerns are seriously eroding creativity and free
speech.
Word Smart, 4th Edition Princeton Review 2008-11-25
Knowing which words to use and how to use them is the
key to communicating accurately and effectively! That’s
why more than one million people have used Word Smart,
4th Edition to improve their vocabularies. To find out
which words you absolutely need to know, The Princeton
Review researched the vocabularies of educated adults by
analyzing major newspapers and books and focusing on the
words that people misunderstand or misuse. We also
examined the SAT and other standardized tests to
determine which words are tested most frequently. All of
the entries in Word Smart, 4th Edition are necessary for
an impressive vocabulary, and learning and using these
words effectively can help you to get better grades,
score higher on tests, and communicate more confidently
at work.
Raphaelle Peale Still Lifes Nicolai Cikovsky (Jr.) 1988
A catalog of the first exhibition dedicated to the Still
Lifes of Raphaelle Peale, Still Life was his greatest
effort and most significant contribution to posterity.
R. Peale was America's first professional still life
painter and one of the finest artists of the new nation.
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The exhibition was organized by the National Gallery of
Art and the Pennsylvania Academy of the Fine Arts.
The Worlds of Langston Hughes Vera M. Kutzinski
2012-10-15 The poet Langston Hughes was a tireless world
traveler and a prolific translator, editor, and
marketer. Translations of his own writings traveled even
more widely than he did, earning him adulation
throughout Europe, Asia, and especially the Americas. In
The Worlds of Langston Hughes, Vera Kutzinski contends
that, for writers who are part of the African diaspora,
translation is more than just a literary practice: it is
a fact of life and a way of thinking. Focusing on
Hughes’s autobiographies, translations of his poetry,
his own translations, and the political lyrics that
brought him to the attention of the infamous McCarthy
Committee, she shows that translating and being
translated—and often mistranslated—are as vital to
Hughes’s own poetics as they are to understanding the
historical network of cultural relations known as
literary modernism. As Kutzinski maps the trajectory of
Hughes’s writings across Europe and the Americas, we see
the remarkable extent to which the translations of his
poetry were in conversation with the work of other
modernist writers. Kutzinski spotlights cities whose
role as meeting places for modernists from all over the
world has yet to be fully explored: Madrid, Havana,
Buenos Aires, Mexico City, and of course Harlem. The
result is a fresh look at Hughes, not as a solitary
author who wrote in a single language, but as an
international figure at the heart of a global
intellectual and artistic formation.
Artificial Intelligence in the 21st Century Stephen
Lucci 2015-12-10 This new edition provides a
comprehensive, colorful, up-to-date, and accessible
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presentation of AI without sacrificing theoretical
foundations. It includes numerous examples,
applications, full color images, and human interest
boxes to enhance student interest. New chapters on
robotics and machine learning are now included. Advanced
topics cover neural nets, genetic algorithms, natural
language processing, planning, and complex board games.
A companion DVD is provided with resources,
applications, and figures from the book. Numerous
instructors’ resources are available upon adoption.
eBook Customers: Companion files are available for
downloading with order number/proof of purchase by
writing to the publisher at info@merclearning.com.
FEATURES: • Includes new chapters on robotics and
machine learning and new sections on speech
understanding and metaphor in NLP • Provides a
comprehensive, colorful, up to date, and accessible
presentation of AI without sacrificing theoretical
foundations • Uses numerous examples, applications, full
color images, and human interest boxes to enhance
student interest • Introduces important AI concepts
e.g., robotics, use in video games, neural nets, machine
learning, and more thorough practical applications •
Features over 300 figures and color images with worked
problems detailing AI methods and solutions to selected
exercises • Includes DVD with resources, simulations,
and figures from the book • Provides numerous
instructors’ resources, including: solutions to
exercises, Microsoft PP slides, etc.
The Modern Satiric Grotesque and Its Traditions John R.
Clark 2014-07-15 Thomas Mann predicted that no manner or
mode in literature would be so typical or so pervasive
in the twentieth century as the grotesque. Assuredly he
was correct. The subjects and methods of our comic
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literature (and much of our other literature) are
regularly disturbing and often repulsive -- no laughing
matter. In this ambitious study, John R. Clark seeks to
elucidate the major tactics and topics deployed in
modern literary dark humor. In Part I he explores the
satiric strategies of authors of the grotesque,
strategies that undercut conventional usage and form:
the de-basement of heroes, the denigration of language
and style, the disruption of normative narrative
technique, and even the debunking of authors themselves.
Part II surveys major recurrent themes of grotesquerie:
tedium, scatology, cannibalism, dystopia, and Armageddon
or the end of the world. Clearly the literature of the
grotesque is obtrusive and ugly, its effect morbid and
disquieting -- and deliberately meant to be so.
Grotesque literature may be unpleasant, but it is
patently insightful. Indeed, as Clark shows, all of the
strategies and topics employed by this literature stem
from age-old and spirited traditions. Critics have
complained about this grim satiric literature, asserting
that it is dank, cheerless, unsavory, and negative. But
such an interpretation is far too simplistic. On the
contrary, as Clark demonstrates, such grotesque writing,
in its power and its prevalence in the past and present,
is in fact conventional, controlled, imaginative, and
vigorous -- no mean achievements for any body of art.
The Illustrated London News 1882
In a Queer Time and Place Judith Halberstam 2005-01-01
What is the price of a limb? A child? Ethnicity? Love?
In a world that is often ruled by buyers and sellers,
those things that are often considered priceless become
objects to be marketed and from which to earn a profit.
Ranging from black market babies to exploitative sex
trade operations to the marketing of race and culture,
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Rethinking Commodification presents an interdisciplinary
collection of writings, including legal theory, case
law, and original essays to reexamine the traditional
legal question: ?To commodify or not to commodify?” In
this pathbreaking course reader, Martha M. Ertman and
Joan C. Williams present the legal cases and theories
that laid the groundwork for traditional critiques of
commodification, which tend to view the process as
dehumanizing because it reduces all human interactions
to economic transactions. This “canonical” section is
followed by a selection of original essays that present
alternative views of commodification based on the
concept that commodification can have diverse meanings
in a variety of social contexts. When viewed in this
way, the commodification debate moves beyond whether or
not commodification is good or bad, and is assessed
instead on the quality of the social relationships and
wider context that is involved in the transaction.
Rethinking Commodification contains an excellent array
of contemporary issues, including intellectual property,
reparations for slavery, organ transplants, and sex
work; and an equally stellar array of contributors,
including Richard Posner, Margaret Jane Radin, Regina
Austin, and many others.
Book of Rhymes Adam Bradley 2017-06-27 If asked to list
the greatest innovators of modern American poetry, few
of us would think to include Jay-Z or Eminem in their
number. And yet hip hop is the source of some of the
most exciting developments in verse today. The media
uproar in response to its controversial lyrical content
has obscured hip hop's revolution of poetic craft and
experience: Only in rap music can the beat of a song
render poetic meter audible, allowing an MC's wordplay
to move a club-full of eager listeners.Examining rap
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history's most memorable lyricists and their inimitable
techniques, literary scholar Adam Bradley argues that we
must understand rap as poetry or miss the vanguard of
poetry today. Book of Rhymes explores America's least
understood poets, unpacking their surprisingly complex
craft, and according rap poetry the respect it deserves.
Columbia Pictures Bernard F. Dick 2021-10-19 Drawing on
previously untapped archival materials including
letters, interviews, and more, Bernard F. Dick traces
the history of Columbia Pictures, from its beginnings as
the CBC Film Sales Company, through the regimes of Harry
Cohn and his successors, and ending with a vivid
portrait of today's corporate Hollywood. The book offers
unique perspectives on the careers of Rita Hayworth and
Judy Holliday, a discussion of Columbia's unique brands
of screwball comedy and film noir, and analyses of such
classics as The Awful Truth, Born Yesterday, and From
Here to Eternity. Following the author's highly readable
studio chronicle are fourteen original essays by leading
film scholars that follow Columbia's emergence from
Poverty Row status to world class, and the stars, films,
genres, writers, producers, and directors responsible
for its transformation. A new essay on Quentin
Tarantino's Once Upon a Time...in Hollywood rounds out
the collection and brings this seminal studio history
into the 21st century. Amply illustrated with film
stills and photos of stars and studio heads, Columbia
Pictures is the first book to integrate history with
criticism of a single studio, and is ideal for film
lovers and scholars alike.
The Namesake Jhumpa Lahiri 2007-03 Gogol is named after
his father's favourite author. But growing up in an
Indian family in suburban America, the boy starts to
hate his name and itches to cast it off, along with the
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inherited values it represents. Gogol sets off on his
own path only to discover that the search for identity
depends on much more than a name.
Noise/music Paul Hegarty "Noise/Music" looks at the
phenomenon of noise in music, from experimental music at
the early 20th century to the Japanese noise, music and
glitch electronica of today. ... While it provides an
excellent historical overview, the book's main conern is
in the noise/music that has emerged since the mid 1970s,
whether through industrial music, punk, free jazz or the
purer noise of Merzbow. The book progresses seamlessly
from discussions of John Cage, Erik Satie and Pauline
Oliveros through to bands like Trobbing Gristle and the
Boredoms. The author also examines the concept of noise
from a philosophical perspective. Underpinned throughout
by the ideas of Adorno, Deleuze and others, the author's
writing is sharp and erudite. -- Summarized from back
cover.
Twelve Years a Slave Solomon Northup 2021-01-01 "Having
been born a freeman, and for more than thirty years
enjoyed the blessings of liberty in a free State—and
having at the end of that time been kidnapped and sold
into Slavery, where I remained, until happily rescued in
the month of January, 1853, after a bondage of twelve
years—it has been suggested that an account of my life
and fortunes would not be uninteresting to the public."
-an excerpt
Female Masculinity Judith Halberstam 1998 Masculinity
without men. In Female Masculinity Judith Halberstam
takes aim at the protected status of male masculinity
and shows that female masculinity has offered a distinct
alternative to it for well over two hundred years.
Providing the first full-length study on this subject,
Halberstam catalogs the diversity of gender expressions
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among masculine women from nineteenth-century prelesbian practices to contemporary drag king
performances. Through detailed textual readings as well
as empirical research, Halberstam uncovers a hidden
history of female masculinities while arguing for a more
nuanced understanding of gender categories that would
incorporate rather than pathologize them. She rereads
Anne Lister's diaries and Radclyffe Hall's The Well of
Loneliness as foundational assertions of female
masculine identity. She considers the enigma of the
stone butch and the politics surrounding butch/femme
roles within lesbian communities. She also explores
issues of transsexuality among "transgender dykes"-lesbians who pass as men--and female-to-male
transsexuals who may find the label of "lesbian" a
temporary refuge. Halberstam also tackles such topics as
women and boxing, butches in Hollywood and independent
cinema, and the phenomenon of male impersonators. Female
Masculinity signals a new understanding of masculine
behaviors and identities, and a new direction in
interdisciplinary queer scholarship. Illustrated with
nearly forty photographs, including portraits, film
stills, and drag king performance shots, this book
provides an extensive record of the wide range of female
masculinities. And as Halberstam clearly demonstrates,
female masculinity is not some bad imitation of
virility, but a lively and dramatic staging of hybrid
and minority genders.
Neither Man Nor Woman Serena Nanda 1999 This ethnography
is a cultural study of the Hijras of India, a religious
community of men who dress and act like women. It
focuses on how Hijras can be used in the study of gender
categories and human sexual variation.
A Shining Thread of Hope Darlene Clark Hine 2009-10-14
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At the greatest moments and in the cruelest times, black
women have been a crucial part of America's history.
Now, the inspiring history of black women in America is
explored in vivid detail by two leaders in the fields of
African American and women's history. A Shining Thread
of Hope chronicles the lives of black women from
indentured servitude in the early American colonies to
the cruelty of antebellum plantations, from the reign of
lynch law in the Jim Crow South to the triumphs of the
Civil Rights era, and it illustrates how the story of
black women in America is as much a tale of courage and
hope as it is a history of struggle. On both an
individual and a collective level, A Shining Thread of
Hope reveals the strength and spirit of black women and
brings their stories from the fringes of American
history to a central position in our understanding of
the forces and events that have shaped this country.
A Dictionary of English Folklore Jacqueline Simpson
2003-10-09 This dictionary is part of the Oxford
Reference Collection: using sustainable print-on-demand
technology to make the acclaimed backlist of the Oxford
Reference programme perennially available in hardback
format. An engrossing guide to English folklore and
traditions, with over 1,250 entries. Folklore is
connected to virtually every aspect of life, part of the
country, age group, and occupation. From the bizarre to
the seemingly mundane, it is as much a feature of the
modern technological age as of the ancient world. BL
Oral and Performance genres-Cheese rolling, Morris
dancing, Well-dressingEL BL Superstitions-Charms,
Rainbows, WishbonesEL BL Characters-Cinderella, Father
Christmas, Robin Hood, Dick WhittingtonEL BL
Supernatural Beliefs-Devil's hoofprints, Fairy rings,
Frog showersEL BL Calendar Customs-April Fool's Day,
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Helston Furry Day, Valentine's DayEL
One Hand Does Not Catch a Buffalo: 50 Years of Amazing
Peace Corps Stories Aaron Barlow 2013-05-30 Africa is a
complicated place, and the Peace Corps Volunteers who
have worked in 43 African nations have seen it all: from
public executions to public celebrations to life in a
time of AIDS. This heartfelt collection is the first of
its kind to chronicle 50 years of Peace Corps service.
Stories range from poignant to hilarious, involve
political intrigue and cultural missteps, illuminating
the joys and agony of volunteering abroad and
representing the United States in the process. Sixty
stories provide a broad overview and give readers a
glimpse into the life and times of these brave
volunteers, who each learned at least one new language
and went to work in the villages and cities from Morocco
to South Africa. They worked hard, too. But in these
stories you will see that they also danced, faced death
by elephant, and witnessed unbearably grim events. One
is admired for her “big butt,” another reminded that he
had taught proper police procedure in a time of civil
unrest. Saying “I was there” is sometimes a bittersweet
declaration.
The Representation of Business in English Literature
Arthur Pollard 2009 In The Representation of Business in
English Literature, five scholars of different periods
of English literature produce original essays on how
business and businesspeople have been portrayed by
novelists, starting in the eighteenth century and
continuing to the end of the twentieth century. The
contributors to Representation help readers understand
the partiality of the various writers and, in so doing,
explore the issue of what determines public opinion
about business. Arthur Pollard (1922-2001) was Professor
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Emeritus of English at the University of Hull in Hull,
East Yorkshire, England. John Blundell is General
Director of the Institute of Economic Affairs, London.
Please note: This title is available as an ebook for
purchase on Amazon, Barnes and Noble, and iTunes.
Atlanta and Its Builders Thomas H. Martin 1902
The Master of Disguise Antonio J. Mendez 2000-11-07 For
the first time, the CIA has authorized a top-level
operative to tell all in an unforgettable behind-thescenes look at espionage in action. an undisputed genius
who could create an entirely new identity for anybody,
anywhere, anytime, Antonio J. Mendez combined the
cunning tricks of a magician with the analytical insight
of a psychologist to help hundreds of people escape
potentially fatal situations. From "Wild West"
adventures in East Asia to Cold War intrigue in Moscow
and helping six Americans escape revolutionary Tehran in
1980, Mendez was on the scene. Here he gives us a
privileged look at what really happens in the field and
behind closed doors at the highest levels of
international espionage, some of it shocking,
frightening, and wildly inventive--all of it
unforgettable.
Corcoran Gallery of Art Corcoran Gallery of Art 2011
This authoritative catalogue of the Corcoran Gallery of
Art's renowned collection of pre-1945 American paintings
will greatly enhance scholarly and public understanding
of one of the finest and most important collections of
historic American art in the world. Composed of more
than 600 objects dating from 1740 to 1945.
“The” Grammar of English Grammars Goold Brown 1851
The Indigenous World 2016 Caecilie Mikkelsen 2017-04-30
In over sixty articles and country reports, The
Indigenous World 2016 provides a comprehensive update on
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the current situation of indigenous peoples' causes,
their human rights, and reports on the most important
developments in international processes of relevance to
indigenous peoples during 2015. It is an indispensable
guide to issues and developments that have impacted
indigenous peoples worldwide. Indigenous and nonindigenous scholars and activists write the articles
contained in The Indigenous World. It is edited and
produced by the International Work Group for Indigenous
Affairs.
With a Critical Eye Arthur J. Vidich 2009
Internationally renowned sociologist Arthur J. Vidich
(1922-2006) was an active researcher and teacher whose
career spanned the second half of the twentieth century.
With a Critical Eye: An Intellectual and His Times
recounts Vidich's career in the wider cultural context
of his life and work. Providing a window into post-World
War II intellectual life, the richness of the
autobiography lies not only in Vidich's perspectives on
the academic world but also in his personal and
sociological observations about the world around him.
Best known for his book Small Town in Mass Society (coauthored with Joseph Bensman, 1958), Vidich taught for
more than forty years at the New School for Social
Research in New York. He published eighteen books, coedited a book series with Robert Jackall, and was the
founding editor of the International Journal of
Politics, Culture, and Society. Vidich "provides a
valuable lens ... on a profoundly important time in the
formation of the modern social sciences, when the
changes in the U.S. were having formative impacts on
academe in other parts of the world," writes Robert J.
Antonio, professor of sociology at the University of
Kansas. "The autobiography is lucidly and

10/12

Downloaded from preferredrubber.com on September 28,
2022 by guest

unpretentiously written." Book jacket.
India's New Capitalists H. Damodaran 2008-06-25 In order
to do business effectively in contemporary South Asia,
it is necessary to understand the culture, the ethos,
and the region's new trading communities. In tracing the
modern-day evolution of business communities in India,
this book uses social history to systematically document
and understand India's new entrepreneurial groups.
Battle Cry of Freedom James M. McPherson 2003-12-11
Filled with fresh interpretations and information,
puncturing old myths and challenging new ones, Battle
Cry of Freedom will unquestionably become the standard
one-volume history of the Civil War. James McPherson's
fast-paced narrative fully integrates the political,
social, and military events that crowded the two decades
from the outbreak of one war in Mexico to the ending of
another at Appomattox. Packed with drama and analytical
insight, the book vividly recounts the momentous
episodes that preceded the Civil War--the Dred Scott
decision, the Lincoln-Douglas debates, John Brown's raid
on Harper's Ferry--and then moves into a masterful
chronicle of the war itself--the battles, the strategic
maneuvering on both sides, the politics, and the
personalities. Particularly notable are McPherson's new
views on such matters as the slavery expansion issue in
the 1850s, the origins of the Republican Party, the
causes of secession, internal dissent and anti-war
opposition in the North and the South, and the reasons
for the Union's victory. The book's title refers to the
sentiments that informed both the Northern and Southern
views of the conflict: the South seceded in the name of
that freedom of self-determination and self-government
for which their fathers had fought in 1776, while the
North stood fast in defense of the Union founded by
sona-gazz-how-to-avoid-stalling-manual

those fathers as the bulwark of American liberty.
Eventually, the North had to grapple with the underlying
cause of the war--slavery--and adopt a policy of
emancipation as a second war aim. This "new birth of
freedom," as Lincoln called it, constitutes the proudest
legacy of America's bloodiest conflict. This
authoritative volume makes sense of that vast and
confusing "second American Revolution" we call the Civil
War, a war that transformed a nation and expanded our
heritage of liberty.
Private, the Public, and the Published Barbara Couture
2004-05 At the 2003 "Rock the Vote" debate, one of the
questions posed by a student to the eight Democratic
candidates for the presidential nomination was "have you
ever used marijuana?" Amazingly, all but one of the
candidates voluntarily answered the question. Add to
this example the multiple ways in which we now see
public intrusion into private lives (security cameras,
electronic access to personal data, scanning and
"wanding" at the airport) or private self-exposure in
public forums (cell phones, web cams, confessional talk
shows, voyeuristic "reality" TV). That matters so
private could be treated as legitimate-in some cases
even vital-for public discourse indicates how
intertwined the realms of private and public have become
in our era. Reverse examples exist as well. Around the
world, public authorities look the other way while
individual rights are abused--calling it a private
matter--or officials appeal to sectarian morés to
justify discrimination in public policies. The authors
of The Private, the Public, and the Published feel that
scholarship needs to explore and understand this
phenomenon, and needs to address it in the college
classroom. There are consequences of conflating public
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and private, they argue--consequences that have
implications especially for what is known as the public
good. The changing distinctions between "private" and
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"public," and the various practices of private and
public expression, are explored in these essays with an
eye toward what they teach us about those consequences
and implications.
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